
From: Dharam Paul <Dharam.Paul@flsmidth.com> 
Date: Fri, Jan 9, 2015 at 12:58 PM 
Subject: Re: FEEDBACK FOR YOUR CONSIGNMENT NONDLH010026(DELHI TO CHENNAI) 
To: Ivr Auditors <ivr.auditors@agarwalpackers.com>, "Vijay Kr. Dixit" 
<vijay.dixit@agarwalpackers.com> 

  
 Dear Sachin, 
 
This is to inform you that I have received both the house hold good as well as my car safe and 
good condition at Chennai. 
With this I must say thanks to Agrawal Packers  and Movers Ltd. for continuing  to provide the 
good services and epically to you and your team to give your personal support to mobilized  at 
Delhi to shift my material on time. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Dharam Paul 
DGM, 
EPC Project & Extended Maintenance Contract 
 


